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Haul route application appeal 2937-2945 Glendower Ave Board file 170017

Groffen, John
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Aug 15, 2017 8:51 PM

Subject: Haul route application appeal 2937-2945 Glendower Ave Board file 170017

Dear Planning and Land Use Management Committee Members,

We are writing this email to you as residents who live near this proposed project. Our house is at 2490 Chislehurst 
Drive on the corner with Nottingham. We will be severely and directly impacted by the transit of heavy trucks on 
Nottingham. As you may be aware, the road surface of Nottingham is in disrepair and is full of potholes and cracks. 
The sewer that runs underneath Nottingham and Chislehurst is very old and, although this was promised many years 
ago by the city of LA, has never been renewed or upgraded. There are problems with it and on a regular basis the 
DWP is at work, opening up the manhole at the intersection. Any heavy load on the road bed is going to cause 
further disintegration of the pipes and the raw sewage will end up in front of our house at the bottom of the road at 
the bend.
Therefore, we object in the strongest of terms against the proposed large-scale hauling of earth.

Sincerely,

Nora Heisterkamp, 
John Groffen,
2490 Chislehurst Drive, 
Los Angeles CA 90027 
323-663-5307
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